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6th May 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 6 SATs – Reminder letter 
 
 
As you are aware, the Year 6 SATs will start next Monday, 9th May. The children have worked 
incredibly hard in their lessons this year and we are very proud of each and every one of them! 
 
We would like to remind also you that we will be running a breakfast club free of charge on the 
mornings that the SATs assessments are taking place (Monday to Thursday). This breakfast club 
will provide the children with a snack and a chance to relax and settle before the tests to help them 
to do their best. The breakfast snack will be served in the children’s classrooms from 8.20am on 
Monday 9th May - Thursday 12th May. Children can come to the KS2 playground gate and we will 
let them in from 8.20am to come up to class for breakfast.  We would encourage you to ensure 
your children take advantage of this option and arrive on time in order to give them the best 
possible start to the day.  
 
We’ve included a reminder of the SATs timetable below so you are aware which assessments the 
children are completing each day.  

 

The SATs timetable: 
 

Monday 
9th May 

Tuesday 
10th May 

Wednesday 
11th May 

Thursday 
12th May 

Grammar, Punctuation 
and Spelling test 
45 minutes for the 
Punctuation and Grammar 
test; 15 minutes for Spelling 
test  

Reading test 
1 hour to read 3 texts and 
answer questions 
 

Mathematics 
Paper 1: Arithmetic  
30 minutes 

 

Mathematics 
Paper 3: Reasoning  
40 minutes 

 

  Playtime  

  Mathematics 
Paper 2: Reasoning  
40 minutes 

 

 
Once again, we thank you for your ongoing support.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Dowdall, Miss Joomun and Mrs Rawlins 

 


